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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 2 History Trip to Croft Castle 
Monday 7th April 2025 

 
 
To consolidate our learning about castles in our History topic, we have arranged for Year 2 to visit the 
National Trust Croft Castle at Yarpole on Monday 7th April 2025.  
 
We will transport the children by minibus to the castle, leaving school at 9.00am and returning for 
3:20pm.  
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch (or order a packed lunch from Black Pepper), a water 
bottle and a waterproof coat. They will need to wear full school uniform please.  
We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £3 to cover the cost of transport.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Nash and Mrs Finlow 
Y2 Class Teachers 
 

 
Year 2 – Croft Castle Visit – Monday 7th April 2025 

 
Pupil: ……………………………………………………….  
 
I give consent for my child to take part in the above visit as described in the covering letter and have 
paid a voluntary contribution of £3. 
 
 
 
 
Emergency contact details: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………Parent/Carer 

I have paid £3.00 via MCAS online. I enclose cash/cheque for £3.00 (payable to 
Three Countries Academy Trust)  


